
 
 

CITY TO HOLD COMMUNITY MEETING ON STATION 47 
RELOCATION, SEPTEMBER 20 

 
SeaTac, WA (September 20, 2017) –SeaTac and the Puget Sound Regional Fire Authority 

will host a Community Meeting from 5:30-7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 20 at Fire 

Station 47 located at 3215 S. 152nd Street, SeaTac. The meeting is for residents to learn 

more about the upcoming relocation of Station 47 to Station 46. 

 

Attendees at the meeting will have an opportunity to ask questions regarding the 

relocation and timeline, and learn about other options that were explored. 

  

 City Manager Joseph Scorcio commented: “This is an opportunity for the community 

to get more information on the study and options which led to this relocation decision. It’s 

also the last opportunity for the community to visit the facility built in 1966.” He added “the 

building is technologically and structurally deficient and requires expensive upgrades. This 

is the right time for Station 47 to be relocated to the newer, larger and more efficient 

Station 46 located on South 170th Street.” 

 

To sign up for notifications of other City-hosted meetings, please visit the City 

website at www.ci.seatac.wa.us and choose the “I want to…” pull-down menu and choose 

“Sign up for…” to reach the eNotifications page. 

 

About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the 

cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population 

of 28,853. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and 

people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, 

(approximately 3 square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. 
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